From: Captain Steve

To: Doug Bradshaw

Cc: brad@restlessnative.com

Subject: Blu Q

Date: Tuesday, September 8, 2020 2:13:00 PM
Importance: High

Attention:

Doug Bradshaw

Port and Marina Services Director
City of Key West

Dear Mr. Bradshaw,

Brad Barker and | are in final stages of negotiating a sale of my business, Blu Q Adventures, Inc.

He, under the umbrella of Restless Native Charters, plans to purchase the USCG Inspected passenger
vessel, Blu Q, Official number 971658, and all it’s equipment along with the name, website and all
rights of use under the current terms of the Blu Q dockage lease and the current USCG certificate of
Inspection. His desire is to incorporate the Blu Q vessel, and dockage lease under the same terms
and conditions of his current lease for Restless Native Charters into his growing charter business. He
and | both believe that this is a best case scenario for Key West Bight with the combination of two
quality brands that have been in Key West for over 25 years.

In the three years I've known Brad Barker, he has demonstrated his ability to not only be successful,
but to also operate a quality charter business. His vision for the incorporation of these two quality
and well known brands under one umbrella operation, will certainly be an asset to Key West water
based attractions.

We both would like to meet with you at your earliest opportunity to discuss further steps to
complete this transfer. As time is of the essence in any transaction, we appreciate your timely
response.

Sincerely,

Steve Talbott
305-942-6479
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